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Comments: To whom it May Concern: My wife Luz and | are frequent visitors to your beautiful state and go to the
Snowy Range often while we're there. We oppose this project because: It is too large and would impact too much
of the forest and would allow far too many new roads. It would destroy wildlife security areas, old growth forest,
and road-less areas. We need to know where all this clear-cutting,proposed roads,and other activity, would be
allowed and what impacts it would have, before we decide whether or not to approve it. In conclusion, we do not
want to see the natural beauty of the Snowy Range be so tampered with, that all of its wondrous charm be
destroyed! Thank you."

Sincerely,
Duncan and Luz McMaster



